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Polson-Lahache New Interim 
Director of Public Relations 

 
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 12, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2020) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Public Relations Unit is 
pleased to announce that Justus Polson-Lahache has been 
named Interim Director of Public Relations (PR) for a one 
year period, beginning on Monday, November 16. 
  
Polson-Lahache has been working with MCK PR since 2006 
and is replacing Neil McComber, who will be pursuing a new 
career at Tewatohnhi'saktha.  
 
Polson-Lahache has been integral in the growth of the PR 
Unit and has demonstrated his willingness to take on the 
challenge as Director. He has led in the development of the 
MCK’s online presence, developing and maintaining several 
important Community websites and has been the main cog 
with the Facebook pages for the MCK and Kahnawake 911. 
Polson-Lahache has performed just about every job with 
MCK PR. He is well respected amongst his peers, 
throughout the Organization, and within the Community. 
  
“The Public Relations Unit is always evolving, and Justus 
always played a role in that,” said Neil McComber, former 
Director of MCK Public Relations. “He was the first person I 
hired, and I have no doubt the Unit will continue to evolve 
under his direction.” 
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Media Inquiries: 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Neil McComber 
Director of Public 
Relations 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

mailto:MCKMedia@mck.ca

	Media Inquiries:

